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WHAT YOU 
WILL FIND 

IN THIS ISSUE

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE

Here we go again! I was hoping...

Continued on Page 2

THIS MONTHS MEETING

This  week is  our Guild Meeting, 

Oct. 3rd...

Continued on Page 3

QUILTFEST

Just want to remind everyone...

Continued on Page 4

Volume 15, Issue 11 hebervalleyquilters.blogspot.com

Owl Baby Quilt
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Hoo’ll Sew 
With Me?

Ow’ll Sew 

With you!

Don’t Forget your Name tag!

Join us for our
monthly guild 

meeting,
The first Thursday 

of each month

http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com
http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com
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Hi Ladies!

Hope everyone had a good 
Halloween! We had fun taking our 
grandson out Trick-or-Treating for 
his first time

I didn't get any Halloween quilting 
projects done, I do have a couple I 
would like to do, hopefully next 
year. 

The year is quickly coming to  an 
end for me. It has been really fun 
getting to know everyone better 
than I did before. We have a great 
group of ladies in our guild and I 
appreciate everyone so much! 

After 5 months of my son Spencer 
being on his mission, we finally got 
a really good letter from him! He is 

excited about his mission and the 
baptisms he has been involved 
with. He is doing so much better!

Thank you,

Beth Wegner
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Halloween Quilt
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Tree Skirt

T H I S  M O N T H

Christmas Advent Calender

Our Meeting this Month

This month for our guild meeting, November 7th we 

will be  sharing things that you have made  for 
Christmas. They can be presents  you have or are 

making for people, stockings, tree skirts, etc. I thought 

it would be fun to see  everyone's creativity and get us 
all excited for the Holiday Seasons coming up. So 

please bring what you can to share with us. 

Also bring your Block of the month, the spider web in 

black and white. We will be having a Board Meeting 
before Guild at 6:00 p.m. We will hold elections for 

next year's  Board Members. Anyone interested in 

helping on the board next year, please come! 

This is your invitation, you don't need to be on the 

board this year to come and see if there is anything you 

are  interested in being involved with next year. Amber 

Sisson is  the President next year and that is all we have 

so far for next years  board, so please come and 

volunteer to help out. It's fun!
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LAURA NOWNES
is  coming to Utah to  teach a "teach the teacher" class, 
November 7-9 or November 11-13. A flyer with more 
information will be available at guild meeting.

HOLIDAY QUILT SHOW 
November 16-21 is the Holiday Quilt Show and Auction 
in Salt Lake City at the Little America Hotel.  All of these 
quilts  are hand quilted and will be  auctioned off on the 
22nd to raise  money for medical research.  You can view 
all of these quilts from 9:30 am to 8:30 pm  every day 
except the 22nd..  There is a $5.00 entrance fee.

QUILT RETREAT 
A new quilt retreat will be  held in St.  George January 
14-17.  National teacher Cynthia England will be one of 
the  teachers.   Lots  of fun things  in store. Lots  of well 
known local teachers, including Shantelle Cox and Cat 
Beckstead, will also be teaching at this  retreat. A flyer with 
info will be available at the meeting.

WINTERFEST 
Winterfest will not be  held at Daniel's  Summit in January, 
instead it will be  held in Logan at the new Riverwoods 
Conference Center. Check out their website 
www.hqnawinterfest.com for all of the  information. 
Sounds like fun.

PAULA REID 
If you are interested in any classes or lectures  with Paula 
Reid, she  will be  at the  Nuttall's stores in Salt Lake in 

November. Check with their stores or the  website for 
further information.

FESTIVAL OF THE TREES
is  December 4-7 from 10 am to 10 pm at the South Towne 
Expo Center.

WINTERFEST
2014 will be held in Logan this year January 15-18.  
www.hqnawinterfest.com

HOME MACHINE QUILTING
show will be May 8-10 at the South Towne Expo Center.

SMALL TOWN QUILT SHOW
at the Zermatt June 26-28 with national and local 
teachers.  smalltownquiltshow.blogspot.com

LOCAL QUILT STORES
Seasons of Home  and Davidene's  Quilt Store have lots  of 
fun activities and good deals in store  for us  during 
November and December.   Check out 
their websites  if you have not received 
an email from them.

Barbra Murdock, State Guild Representative

NEWS FROM THE
STATE GUILD

http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com
http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com
http://www.hqnawinterfest.com/
http://www.hqnawinterfest.com/
http://www.hqnawinterfest.com/
http://www.hqnawinterfest.com/
http://smalltownquiltshow.blogspot.com/
http://smalltownquiltshow.blogspot.com/


Checklist of  things to 

bring this month:

✓Name tag

✓Spider Web Block

✓Christmas Projects

✓Sew'n'tell Items
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